
[image: ]
A Note from the School Social Worker




October 19, 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Today, we introduced the concept of a “Bully-Free ELC.” Kindergarten students were shown a virtual Anti-Bullying Assembly, where we discussed keeping the ELC safe from bullying. During the assembly, the students viewed a video, “Howard B. Wigglebottom Learns about Bullies,” where Howard learns that when he remembers to “Be Brave, Be Bold, A Teacher Must be Told,” the school staff helps him to feel safe. If you would like to view this video with your kindergarten student, here is the link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QfYdShEdUTA. Later on in the week, kindergarten students will also view a virtual assembly where Mrs. LoGatto (Counselor), Officer Tony (School Security Officer) and Mrs. Tice (Assistant Principal) discuss our roles in keeping all of our students safe, as well as presenting important bus safety rules. In our preschool programs, classroom teachers led a discussion about being nice to our friends.

[bookmark: _GoBack]During the remainder of this week, all ELC students will participate in our “Take a Stand, Lend a Hand” Pledge, where each student will pledge to help keep the ELC safe from bullying. Their pledge handprints will be displayed in our front hallway. A picture will be posted on my webpage once it’s all done!

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. It is our commitment at the ELC to have a safe and nurturing environment for all of our students! Thank you for your support! 

Warmly,

Jill Berlin LoGatto
School Social Worker/ Anti-Bullying Specialist


 Jill Berlin LoGatto, LCSW		   732-786-2757	                     jillberlinlogatto@mersnj.us
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